
Borough of Downingtown 

 

Shade Tree Commission  

Meeting Minutes 
 

November 9, 2021 

 

 

Attendance:   

 

Commissioners - Joseph Ferris, Richard Webb 

Restore Our Roots Members – Calen Wylie 

 

 

Public Comment - 

 

Calen Wylie mentioned that Hershey Cookbooks (175+) and live stakes sold well at the 

Fall Fest/Hershey Festival. 

 

ROR will be replanting due to flooding in Kerr Park on 11/13 and 11/14 from 10 AM – 1 

PM. 

 

Updates - 

 

Rick Webb donated two trees to the Borough, one Shingle Oak and one Scarlet Oak. 

They were purchased at Harmony Hill Nursery and planted by Public Works behind the 

log house. 

 

 

Discussion - 

 

Deer in Kerr Park, there has been damage to new plantings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


